
MALCOLM X PARK
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
OCTOBER 26, 2022

Thank you for your continued interest in this project.

Playground equipment and surfacing  installation

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: 
Below is an overview of work completed since our last construction update of August 26, 2022.

• Rubber surfacing in the play area was installed
• Fencing at 2 basketball courts was repaired and temporary court lines were painted
• Pathways in the playground were paved
• Grass was hydroseeded surrounding the play area
• Amphitheater stone installation is complete
• Electrical and Drainage installation along pathways has begun
• Retaining walls at the field have been started

Work that you can anticipate seeing in the coming weeks:
• COURTS 2 & 3 WILL BE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC THIS WEEK
• Court murals will be contracted through the Boston Arts Commission in a future phase
• Additional concrete walls at the field will be poured
• Electrical and drainage work will continue
• Pathway paving will begin in December
• Seeding of areas surrounding the amphitheater area
• Completion of playground area

PLEASE NOTE: Malcolm X Park (with the exclusion of 2 courts) is closed for construction.



FOR CONSTRUCTION EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES: please call Fleming Bros. at
617-786-0222

OTHER ITEMS:
Please use 311 to document non-emergency issues relating to park use, and 911 for emergency
situations relating to public safety.  Construction questions and concerns can be directed to Lauren
Bryant, Project Manager for Boston Parks and Recreation Department (Lauren.Bryant@boston.gov)

PROJECT WEBSITE: boston.gov/malcolm-x-park

Last Update:
August 26, 2022:
https://www.boston.gov/sites/default/files/file/2022/08/Malcolm%20X%20Park%208-26-22.pdf

Basketball court fencing and post repair/ repainting

Field area walls
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